
Urgent Road Closure - U5181, Beckside - 23rd September 2024 

(Circulated by W&FC on 24/09/24) 

An urgent road closure has been put in place to allow Westmorland and Furness 
Highways to carry out urgent highway repair works. 

This notice will be in force for a period not exceeding 5 days from 23rd September 
2024. It is expected that the Works will take 5 days. 

Please see below details of the extents of the restriction, the relevant legal notice can 
be viewed at https://api-gb.one.network/downloads/tm/4587/5-day-urgent-notice-w-
f_140448098_3798164_b5c6ced4fc.pdf and a location plan clearly showing 
these extents can be found on one.network via 
link https://one.network/?tm=140448098  

Location: U5181, Beckside, from a point approx. 125 metres north west of its junction 
with the C5040, extending in a south westerly direction for a distance of approx. 200 
metres. 

A way for pedestrians and dismounted cyclists will be maintained at all times. There is 
no suitable alternative route available for vehicles. 

Access for Emergency Vehicles will be maintained where required for the duration 
of these works. 

Should you have any queries in relation to this temporary Order please contact 
the Highways Hotline by calling 0300 373 3306 or via the Westmorland & Furness 
Council website, quoting the reference TTROW/12525 

Kind Regards, 

Temporary Traffic Regulation Order Team 

Thriving Places | Westmorland & Furness Council  

South Lakeland House | Lowther Street |Kendal |Cumbria | LA9 4UQ 
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